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1 message

john hupka <drjohnhupka@yahoo.com> Thu, Jun 22, 2017 at 3:23 PM

Reply-To: john hupka <drjohnhupka@yahoo.com>
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

comment on the 6-27-17 El Dorado Board of Supervisors meeting, 2:00 pm agenda. i am opposed to any zoning
changes regarding z16-0001 for parcel # 087-021-05 that would reduce to lot size required for development. there is too
much traffic on the winding and poorly maintained south shingle road now without adding more traffic by reducing lot
size requirement.

john hupka

7777 silver oaks In

shingle springs ca 95682
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